Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2018 7:00:00 AM

First name: Christopher Last name: Stanley Organization:

Title:

Comments: OSV

Dear Forest Supervisor Jason Kuiken,

As a backcountry splitboarder and mountain biker, I value the non-motorized winter recreation opportunities provided by the Stanislaus National Forest, and I look forward to a thoughtful winter travel plan that balances appropriate OSV use with protections for important non-motorized areas, natural resources, and wildlife.

Overall the preferred option #5 seems to balance the needs of many user groups while considering the wildlife. Nothing is perfect, but overall I think the proposals are reasonable and wanted to express my support.

Thank you for your hard work and consideration,

Chris

Sincerely,

Christopher Stanley

38 Miller Ave # 313 Mill Valley, CA 94941-1927

chilewings@yahoo.com